
 

PO Box 6, East Setauket, NY 11733 

 

Thank you for your membership in the Three Village Chamber of Commerce.  It is now time to renew your membership.  

Knowing that many businesses and not-for-profits are still recovering from the pandemic and with challenges of our 

current economic climate, we will keep our dues at the same rate as we have maintained over the past several years.   

This year our membership has increased, and we have celebrated many grand openings and recognized businesses that 

serve our community, in some cases for 30 to 50 years.  

We continue with our commitment to promote and advocate for our business community. Below are some of our 2023 

accomplishments: 

• Programs that focused on topics to benefit business  

o Better Safe than Sued 

o  Research services provided free from the Miller Business Center 

o Preventing identity theft and protecting yourself from Hackers, Viruses and Cyber Threats 

o Hearing from Ray Tierney, Suffolk County District Attorney, about issues affecting business 

o Informational meeting with Peter Scully, Deputy County Executive, and Sarah Landsdale, Director Suffolk 

County Division of Planning & Environment, about our aquifer, sewers, and the Lawrence Aviation site.  

• Members participated at the Chamber’s table on Communiversity Day at Stony Brook University. Over 3000 

from our community attended. 

• Advocated with our elected officials on a State, Federal and local level  

• Held our third Nine & Dine Golf outing.  A successful, fun day networking with others in our community and 

raising funds for the Child Life Program at Stony Brook Children’s Hospital  

• Hosted “Meet the Candidates” for November Election 

• Posted Member Events and helpful resources in our weekly Newsletter  

• Provided an opportunity for members to promote their business by  

o hosting after hours pop-up events 

o sponsoring member meetings, sponsorships on the Welcome signs on 347 &Nicholls Road and at 347 & 

Old Town Road and logo placement on the website.   

If you want more information about these opportunities, email director@3vchamber.com 

The Chamber is always here to help our member businesses. Renew now by check or through your Info Hub located on 

our website, www.3Vchamber.com. 

Feel free to contact the Chamber if you have any questions or if we can be of assistance. 

Charlie Lefkowitz     Jane Taylor 
President      Executive Director      

director@3vchamber.com     

http://www.3vchamber.com/
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